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Robert Cottrill, Chief Executive and Phil Evans, Director of Tourism 
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On 15 September, the Policy and Performance Advisory Committee met to consider and 
discuss the recommendations of reports going forward to Cabinet on 24 September 
2020. The following members were present for this discussion: 

 
Councillors Joe Miller (Chair), Liz Boorman (Deputy-Chair). Robert Banks, 
Nancy Bikson, Roy Burman, Stephen Gauntlett, Isabelle Linington, Milly Manley, 
Christine Robinson, Adrian Ross and Steve Saunders 

 
The Cabinet is asked to consider the recommendations of the Policy and Performance 
Advisory Committee on the recommendations set out in the report. 
 
The members of the Committee agreed by a majority: 
 
To support the officer recommendations in the report subject to the following 
amendments being considered by the Cabinet: 

 
a) That the Cabinet write to the Government and ask that financial support be 

provided for leisure centres and that policy and legislation be considered that 
allows leisure centres to operate; and 

 
b) That the Cabinet consider providing the £500,000 loan instead as an interest 

free loan or grant (or part grant) to Wave Leisure Trust.  
 
 
For a copy of the report please contact Democratic Services. 
 
Tel. (01273) 471600. 
E-mail:  committees@lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk   
 
A copy may be downloaded on the Council’s website by following the link below: 
 
https://democracy.lewes-
eastbourne.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=641&MId=3269&Ver=4 
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